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MEMORANDUM 

 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 

PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 
 

 
DATE: January 4, 2017 

TO: Interested Parties 

FROM: Janneth Lujan, Planning Commission Secretary 

SUBJECT: Request for Continuance 
 Project File No. PLN 2016-00398 
 Green Valley (east of Gray Whale Cove State Beach, directly south of the 

Devil’s Slide Tunnel south portal) 

 
Staff has requested that this item be continued to the Wednesday, January 25, 2017 
Planning Commission Hearing.  This continuance will allow the applicant to be present to 
answer questions. 
 
Please direct any questions regarding this continuance to Janneth Lujan, Planning 
Commission Secretary, at jlujan@smcgov.org. 
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